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For Immediate Release 
 

Dimon Carrigan To Announce His College Signing 
2017 CRLS Grad Returns To Share Future Plans 

 
Cambridge, MA- Dimon Carrigan, ’17 graduate of Cambridge Rindge and Latin will be 
returning to a very familiar place, the Al Coccoluto Gymnasium, on May 9, 2018, to announce 
his future college plans.  Carrigan, a 2-time Massachusetts High School State Champion, and 
State Player of the Year, spent this past year attending classes and playing basketball at the 
junior college level, in anticipation of an NCAA Division 1 scholarship offer.  On May 9th, 
Carrigan, who will be accompanied by his family and the CRLS Basketball Coaching Staff will 
divulge his intentions for this coming Fall. 
 
“The CRLS Athletic Department and school community is pleased and excited to have DC return 
for this announcement.  He, like all of our student athletes, is always welcome back home, and to 
have him request to share this all important life decision, really exhibits the connection that he 
has with Cambridge, our high school, the basketball program and the coaching staff.”  said, Tom 
Arria, Director of Athletics. 
 
Dimon Carrigan will be joining an exclusive list of Cambridge Rindge and Latin School 
graduates and members of the storied basketball program to continue their education into college 
with the great fortune of earning an athletic scholarship.  
 
This announcement will be the second one coming from the Cambridge Rindge and Latin School 
Class of 2017 as Carrigan’s teammate Jakigh Dottin returned to home to share his news on 
attending Towson University next year.   
  
 
The press conference on May 9, 2018, begins at 3:15PM and will be at the War Memorial 
Building’s Al Coccoluto Gymnasium located at 1640 Cambridge Street.   
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